Troop Notes

1.

Annual Re-Charter fee ($70) is now due. Give checks to Mr. Moak.

2.

All Scouts will go to their Patrols after Opening Ceremony to review agenda and take role.

3.
The council will be offering an off-site High Adventure trip during Spring Camp. See

brochure for more information and let Mr. Reaves know asap if interested.

4.

Summer Camps: if you are planning on attending either Camp Woodruff in Georgia or the
Summit (high adventure) in West Virginia, see payment schedules on the last page.

5.

If you have questions about Eagle Project’s, Mr. Mozingo will be available 20 minutes before
and after our Monday meetings as well as via emailat  rmozingo1@gmail.com.

6.

If you need a Scoutmasters conference please get with Mr. Reaves.

7. Board of Review’s will be held tonight.




